
Lee Heritage Commission 

Meeting Minutes from July 21, 2016 
    

Present: Scott Bugbee, Dave Meeker, Pat Jenkins, Laura Gund 

Guest: Laurel Cox 

Minutes: Tonight we had the February minutes to approve and Dave moved to approve them as 

written. Motion passed unanimously. There were no June minutes. 

Heritage Easement Monitoring: Laura has written up reports of  monitoring  the Randall Farm and Flag 

Hill Winery. These were read to the Commission and they were approved and will be sent to LCHIP with 

photos from Scott Bugbee. 

Freese Brothers Band: We discussed hiring the Freese Bros. band again for the JubiLEE at Flag Hill 

Winery in August and felt a smaller section of the band would be more appropriate at the Winery. 

Land in our Hands: Martha Butterfield, author, apparently has two different versions of this book. One 

of them, “her version”, will be sold on line and the other one we will be selling. Her copy has Helen Clark 

Leavitt’s history of the farm included. We talked about getting a copy of this book to the UNH Organic 

Dairy, location of “Land in our Hands”.  

Down the Mast Road should be available by the end of the month. 

Heritage Commission visits: We made plans to visit the Claridge House, which is for sale, with Scott 

Mills, owner. He and his wife, Tracy, have updated the house and it is now ready for sale.  Also, on the 

agenda is a visit to The Coop, owned by Jim Banks. 

Next meeting will be August 18, 2016. 

Minutes submitted by Laura Gund 

 

 


